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Shawnna Rule

From: Brad Welch
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:31 AM
To: Shawnna Rule; Todd Hellrigel
Cc: Rodney Norris
Subject: Girls Track Rec. To Hire

All,  
 
I'd like to recommend Mr. Steve Snider as our next Girls Track Coach. Steve has 10+ years experience in 
coaching and directing a variety of sports. His passion for developing athletes will bode well for our 
students.  
 
Brad Welch 
Principal, Midwest Central High School 
welch@midwestcentral.org 
309-968-6766 


